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Boeing offers heartfelt sympathy to the families and friends of those lost, and to those passengers who were
injured in the September 16 One-Two-GO Airways landing accident in Phuket, Thailand.

Boeing is sending an investigator as part of the U.S. team that will provide technical assistance onsite to the
Thai authorities in determining the cause of this tragedy.
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